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To:  Planning Board Members  

From:  William R. Shane, Town Manager   

Date:  April 20, 2023 

Re:  Recommendation Requests from the Town Council   

 

 

The Town Council respectfully requests recommendations from the Planning Board on two items: 

 

1. A re- approval of the Rt 1 design standards. The original set had not been recorded on the website 

and while staff was using the correct and approved set, the posted set had not been updated. The 

Town Attorney recommended the Board and Council re- approve to avoid any confusion. 

  

2. The second request is a series of recommendations tied to LD 2003 which may still be effective July 

1, 2023. While mostly minor in nature, these new modifications are to clarify lot sizes, setbacks, and 

demolition for the most part and will be important when determining the applicability with LD 2003.  

 

 

 


















